Appendix C4

Sarah Miller

From: Licensing

Sent: 14 January 2025 09:46

To: Sarah Miller

Subject: FW: Morrisons on Evington Road

If you have made an application or sent us an email and have received an automatic acknowledgment please do not
try to call licensing — we will respond to you as soon as we are able.

Applications and emails are dealt with in strict date order.

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 9:18 AM
To: Licensing <Licensing@leicester.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Morrisons on Evington Road

7, Licensing <Licensing@I|eicester.gov.uk> wrote:

Thank you for your email.

If you wish to object to the application, please email us with the details and your address. Any objection
must be accompanied by the address of the objector.
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Today is the last day for objections, so please reply by the end of the day.

Kind regards

Please note | work Monday to Friday AM

If you have made an application or sent us an email and have received an automatic acknowledgment please do
not try to call licensing — we will respond to you as soon as we are able.

Applications and emails are dealt with in strict date order.
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To: Licensing <Licensing@|eicester.gov.uk>
Subject: Morrisons on Evington Road

Dear Sir,

| understand that there has been an application to sell alcohol between 6am and midnight, and to sell late night
refreshment between 23.00. and midnight. | object to both of these because of the disturbance to local residents
that this causes especially during the evening.






